From: Marius

Sent: 29 November 2023 23:07

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Planning application 2023/3861/P
Dear Darren,

T write to you strongly in favour of the planning application 2023/3861/P.

Ilive on Elsworthy Terrace and the temporary gates are an eyesore, plus they create a lot of
noise when being opened and closed.

Tam in favour of gates to control access when required but they need to be in keeping.

Sincerely
Marius Penderis



